
Do you live in the DSPL Dacorum area?  

Are you thinking of applying for an EHCP and want to 

find out more? 

To find out more and book your place, just drop KIDS an email  at  

hub.herts@kids.org.uk or call on 01923 676549 

Yes? Then a DSPL Dacorum EHCP new application workshop 

might be for you!  

When?  Friday 23 November 2018, 10am to 2pm 

Where? Hobbs Hill Wood Primary School 

 


